
 

  

 

 

ADDENDUM NUMBER TWO 
 

 
September 19, 2024 

RFQ #24-911-45 
 
ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING DESIGN SERVICES TO REPLACE THE FIRE 
ALARM AND ANNOUNCEMENT SYSTEMS AT GUSTE HIGH RISE HOUSING COMMUNITY 
  
THIS ADDENDUM IS BEING ISSUED TO INCORPORATE THE FOLLOWING IN THE 
REFERENCED REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS. 
 

 
• Pre-Submittal Conference has been Cancelled. 

o Questions regarding this solicitation should be directed to Cheryl 

Morgan, Procurement and Contracts Manager at cmorgan@hano.org.  

 

 

 

 
Proposals must be received by the Housing Authority of New Orleans (HANO) in the Office 
of Procurement and Contracts by 4:00 p.m. CST on Wednesday, October 9, 2024.  All terms 
and conditions shall remain as stated in the original Request for Qualifications.  
All addenda must be acknowledged.  

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NUMBER TWO 
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